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Jacob Veaughn

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Thursday, August 6, 2020 9:47 AM
To: Kathryn Cowdery
Cc: Julie Phillips
Subject: RE: Docket 20200119 - Question Regarding Parties and Interested Persons

Thank you for the confirmation, Kathryn.  We have reflected that designation in CMS per your 
instruction below. 
 

From: Kathryn Cowdery <kcowdery@PSC.STATE.FL.US>  
Sent: Thursday, August 06, 2020 8:22 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Julie Phillips <JPhillip@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Docket 20200119 ‐ Question Regarding Parties and Interested Persons 
 
Please identify all W and WW as interested persons.  Thanks. 
 

From: Dorothy Menasco  
Sent: Wednesday, August 05, 2020 4:57 PM 
To: Kathryn Cowdery 
Cc: Julie Phillips 
Subject: Docket 20200119 - Question Regarding Parties and Interested Persons 
 

Good afternoon, Kathryn, 
 
Docket 20200119 was established on 4/9/20 per a request to establish docket.  In the “parties” 
section of that request, you entered “All Water and Wastewater Utilities,” and added OPC as an 
“interested person.”  In rulemaking dockets, we generally don’t have “parties of record,” and all 
entities are added as interested persons.  I note that on this one All Water and Wastewater Utilities 
are shown as parties of record in CMS “because” the request to establish docket referenced 
same.  Please advise if all water and wastewater utilities, in this particular docket, are to be shown as 
official “parties of record” or as “interested persons.” 
 
Thank you for your help, 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
(850) 413-6770 
 




